
 

 

 

 

Welcome to Nutgrove Foundation Stage. We are really looking 

forward to getting to know you and your children.  

Our aim is to ensure that all children experience a smooth 

transition into school life. 

  

If you have any concerns or questions please do not hesitate to 

contact us. Please check Tapestry regularly for information. There 

will be a weekly EYFS catch up sent out on a Friday and you will 

find the whole school newsletter on the website/app has lots of 

useful information on it too.  
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